
The Messenger

Congratulations to our Grade 9
graduating class of 2025! What a night it

was celebrating our amazing students,
their accomplishments, and the

memories they've created together at
TCS. We are so proud of each of you!

As you step into this next chapter, we pray
for nothing but God’s best for your futures,

wherever He may lead you. Be strong,
kind, and courageous. Stand firm in your

faith, and never forget whose you are!
Click here to see more photos from grad.

   

Our Grade 9
students received
the Principal’s
Award from Mrs.
Duimel for all they
did running the
Walkathon this year!
Well done everyone.
Click here to see
photos from the
Walkathon.

TCS Class of 2025

Principal’s Award
Grade 9 for Walkathon
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Volunteer of the Year
Dallas Halvorson

Dallas has volunteered in
a variety of areas this
year including School
Council Chair, the Lego
Contest, the Walkathon,
in class help and more!
Thank you for being an
amazing contribution to
the TCS family.  We
appreciate you and your
family!

https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/grade-9-grad-class-of-2025
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/tcs-walkathon-2025


We are welcoming around 40 new families
this fall and are excited to have you become

part of our TCS community! Families are
joining us from close to home and across the

globe. Over the summer, if you have any
questions at all please contact Audra Chase

at admissions@tcskids.com or call 
403-254-6682 ext #280. She will be in the
office a large portion of the time but not

every day so please be sure to call or email
ahead.

All students grades 6-9 only, require a gym strip for Phys Ed.  The TCS Gear Store is now open
again on our website! Please click here to see a letter from Mr. Dykshoorn with all of the gym
strip requirements for this coming school year. Be sure to order before the end of July in order

to receive your child’s gym strip for back to school in September with no shipping costs.

Admissions Office Grade 12 Alumni
Graduation Party

It was such a joy to have our Grade 12 Alumni back for
a party in celebration of their high school graduation!

Click here for some highlights and photos from this
event!  

If your child is interested in trying out for Trinity Volleyball this fall we are providing opportunities for
students to learn, develop and tune-up their volleyball skills. During the last week before school starts,
students can sign up to join their classmates to get some touches on the ball from Monday, August
25  through Thursday, August 28th. th

These are the times available:
Grade 7 & 8 Girls       9:00 am - 11:00 am
Grade 9 Girls             11:30 am - 1:30 pm
Grade 7 Boys             2:00 pm - 4:00 pm          
Grade 8 & 9 Boys      4:00 pm – 6:00 pm
 
We have Trinity Alumni volleyball players and staff eagerly willing to coach, spend time with your
children and share their love for the game. If you are interested please RSVP @
joyce.verhoeff@pallisersd.ab.ca so we can make plans for your player. I will not be responding to
each email unless you have a question about the program. In the middle of August I will send out a
confirmation email to participants. 
The cost will be $80.00 for the week.  
You can e-transfer to sjverhoeff@shaw.ca (anytime before the date) 
Please do not e-transfer to Mrs. Armstrong in the business office.

Thanks, Joyce Verhoeff and Tim McAlpine

VOLLEYBALL DEVELOPMENT CAMP

mailto:admissions@tcskids.com
https://store.vbsapparel.ca/tcs_apparel_2025/shop/home
https://www.tcskids.com/athletics/gearstore
https://www.tcskids.com/home/news/post/celebrating-our-grade-12-alumni-a-new-tcs-tradition-begins
mailto:joyce.verhoeff@pallisersd.ab.ca
mailto:sjverhoeff@shaw.ca


If you are interested in learning
more about what Kids Klub offers,
please contact us at
www.klubcare.com or 
call 587-572-KLUB (5582)

Dear Parents,

We are excited to continue our partnership with CPYU.  This
parent page provides us resources which give a clear biblical
worldview, a gospel understanding, and equip us to raise our
kids in an ever changing world.  We are so thankful for CPYU
and all the work they do to equip us as parents to disciple our
children.  Click here for the July issue of the CPYU Parent Page. 
 
Pastor Tim

TCS Music Academy Registration is now open for the
2025-26 school year. We are offering lessons in PIANO,

GUITAR, BASS, UKULELE and SINGING.
For more details on in-school lessons, our instructors,

lesson fees and more, visit our website here:
TCS MUSIC ACADEMY

To secure your child's spot in music lessons for Sept.
2025, please fill out the form and send the registration

fee by e-transfer to tcsmusicacademy@gmail.com
REGISTRATION FORM 2025-26

Staffing Update
2025/2026

Back to School
Tuesday,

September 2
2025

nd,

Click here 
to see our teaching staff

updates for the upcoming
school year.

Supply lists for our 2025-26
School Year are now available

on the TCS Website. Please
click here to access your

student’s grade level and to
order your supplies for this fall. 

Please click on the Parent
Letter attached to

each list for incentives and
prizes when you place your

order early.

School Start

Looking for summer
reading ideas?

Click here to check
out Story Glory Kids

for great titles
grouped by age.

To see the full back
to school schedule,

click here.

https://cpyuparentpage.com/2025-julyctcvki/
https://tcsmusicacademy.wixsite.com/tcs-music-academy
https://tcsmusicacademy.wixsite.com/tcs-music-academy
mailto:tcsmusicacademy@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/8hY1eP4wDp3zk2uz6
https://www.tcskids.com/download/514069
https://www.tcskids.com/about/school-start-school-supplies
https://www.storyglorykids.com/pages/src-summer-slide
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zlgSsLA-74UGgrdzbjFq5fKkRbIEf91EAwMGFgGl41g/edit?usp=sharing

